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MORE TAX DOLLARS
DOWN THE DRAIN

City Management is asking the | ‘ =i
City Council to approve an Early
Works Agreement for the new
Civic Center at a cost to the Long
Beach tax payer of over

$900,000 PER MONTH!

All because City Management failed to come to the negotiating table
with the IAM in a timely manner to discuss the impacts the new Civic
Center Project would have on City Employees. This is the same
gamble City Management took with the furlough case and lost.

Instead of using tax money wisely, and
investing in expanding City Services, City
Management is more committed to
wasting money. This Civic Center is
nothing more than a monument to
mismanagement.
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